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We received a $200 donation from Vic Beauchemin, the man who assisted me in setting 

up the Lego Robotics programs at first with some grant money and administrative help. He was 
very happy to see of our 2nd place in the coding section in 2018 and wanted to donate some 
funds to help keep the team going. 

We’re coming to a close on the 3rd grade robotics. They started knowing nothing and 
worked their way through several months of coding and building, learning about gears, as well 
as loops, switches and other necessary coding structures. Most of them will continue through 
the summer so that should help extend their knowledge between the school years. 

I will be working with the three groups of kids during the summer program. Grades 1-2 
twice a week, grade 4 once, grades 5-7 once. I will be doing zines, coding, robotics and space 
related activities with the kids, with a lot of reading. 

Early June brings the inflatable planetarium from VINS at Canaan Schools, which we’re 
sharing the cost of with CLiF. As well as a filmmaker bringing his documentary about the 251 
club and a seminar in the library about phone scamming focusing on the elderly. 

I have requested the check from Preservation Trust of VT for the expenses for painting. 
I have not heard from Sally Fishburn regarding the unfinished windows. 
Respectfully, 
Craig Varley 
Director 


